
 

 
April 23, 2021 
 
Native Resources International 
1540 W. Happy Valley Rd. 
Phoenix, AZ  85085 
 
Project: Southdale 
 7000 E. McDowell Road 
   

Attn:  Native Plant Plan Reviewer 
 

City of Scottsdale, 
 

Native Resources has conducted a site visit to the subject property.  After reviewing the 
project limits, we have concluded that no protected native plants, per the City of 
Scottsdale ordinance, are present on site.  As a result, no native plant inventory or 
native plant permit is required.  Please accept this letter as validation that the native 
plant requirements have been addressed. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Kevin Brenda 
 
Native Resources International 

(623) 869-6757 office 
 (623) 869-6769 fax 
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